
Attention All Members (Comments Page Closure) 

With reference to my letter regarding the competition entry fee increase. 

In my letter, which explained why the increase was necessary, I invited members to use the 

comments section on the member’s web page to give the committee any useful feedback. 

We have received comments from members who wish to remain anonymous, whilst it 

would have been good to know who had posted the comments to enable some constructive 

dialogue, I respect their decision.   

BUT, unfortunately, due to the actions of a member who thinks it is ok to post comments 

and claim to be another member, it has been necessary to close the comments page until 

further notice. 

It is grossly offensive to post comments in the name of another member and will not be 

tolerated. 

I suggest that any other comments regarding the proposed entry fee increase should be 

handed to me personally in writing, and signed by the member. 

I very much regret that this action has been necessary.    

Terry Wilson 

Terry Wilson – Club Captain. 

    


